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Themes CHANGE: WHERE I’M 
FROM AND WHERE I AM 

GOING 

THE ENTERTAINMENT 
INDUSTRY 

HEALTH AND DISEASE THE MEDIA DEMOCRACY CULTURE 
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Lower theme 
learners can: 

 

 Decorate a treasure 
box  

 Make a name carousel  

 Make a 
metamorphosis 
portrait with your 
favourite animal  

 Create Rorschach 
inspired ink blot art 

 Make a paper doll or 
finger puppet  

 Make paper mâché 
replicas of TV’s (old 
and new) 

 Make a backdrop for a 
theatre stage  

 Design and make props 
for a play 

 Healthy rainbow food 
collage  

 Make bubble wrap 
fruit or vegetables  

 Paper plate art  

 Self portrait with 
human organ jigsaw  

 Create a healthy food 
inspired wallpaper  

 Make 2D felt 
vegetables 

 Create a painting on 
a newspaper print 
background  

 Create a vibrant 
poster to advertise a 
TV, radio, or 
computer  

 Collage a social 
media logo  

 Design a page about 
yourself for a class 
magazine  

 Collage a cardboard 
TV or Radio cut out  

 Create a traditional 
media carousel 

 

 Create an information 
poster or comic 
describing what a 
democracy is  

 Do a word collage of 
“Democracy” or 
“Freedom”  

 Design banners and 
placards for a 
peaceful 
demonstration 

 The Japanese art of 
painting – paint and 
collage a cherry 
blossom/or Mt Fuji 
scroll  

 Make a mini djembe  

 Make an interactive 
cardboard world 
map with cultural 
symbols 

Higher theme 
learners can: 

 

 Design and make a 
time capsule 

 Make a 3D standing 
name collage 

 Make a 
metamorphosis 
portrait with your past 
and current self 

 Create Rorschach 
inspired ink blot art 

 

 Create a shoebox 
cinema 

 Make paper mâché 
replicas of music 
players (old and new) 

 Make a 3D cardboard 
theatre stage 

 Design and make props 
for a play 

 Make a 3D model of 
healthy tinned food 
using recyclable 
materials 

 Create a new 
dish/eating area 

 Make a human organ 
collage using images 
of healthy food 

 Design a healthy food 
book sleeve 

 Make a 3D felt 
vegetable garden 

 Create a self-portrait 
collage using 
magazine and 
newspaper cutouts 

 Create a poster to 
advertise social media 
as good or bad 

 Design a logo for a 
social media app 

 Design a page about 
a hobby or interest for 
a class magazine 

 Design and create a 
newspaper about 
Cambridge school 

 Create a social media 
carousel 

 

 

 

 Make a political zine 
about current news 

 Design and create a 
paper mâché statue 
interpreting the word 
“freedom” 

 Collage countries 
cutouts that have a 
“full” democracy 

 The Japanese art of 
folding paper – make 
an origami lantern 
and crane 
decoration 

 The African Art of 
Mask making – 
make and decorate 
a mask using 
recyclable materials 

 Make an interactive 
cardboard world 
map with cultural 
symbols 
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Themes LOOKING AFTER 
MYSELF 

LIVING 
INDEPENDENTLY 

TRAVELLING 
INDEPENDENTLY & 

SAFELY IN THE 
COMMUNITY 

BEING CONFIDENT 
AND ASSERTIVE 

ENTERPRISE – 
WORKING IN A CAFE 

LOOKING FOR WORK 

Lower theme 
learners can: 

 

 

 Paint an ‘All about me’ 
gingerbread man  

 Make a ‘How to Look 
After Yourself’ poster  

 Make an Autumn 
handprint family tree  

 Make a leaf print 
collage  

 Make a paper doll of 
yourself  

 Make an adventure box 
using maps as a 
background  

 Make and decorate 
recyclable materials for 
your adventure box 

 Make postcards  

 Design an oyster card 
wallet  

 Make a road safety 
mosaic  

 Repaint the TFL sign 
with the words ‘stay 
safe’  

 Make a hand print 
portrait  

 Make an ‘I can’ flower 
collage  

 Make an inspirational 
tape and splatter 
painting  

 Design a name board 
sign for your cafe  

 Paint a healthy lunch 
tray set  

 Design a uniform  

 Make a rainbow 
dreamcatcher/carous
el  

 Make a Name 
bunting  

 Make a creative “CV”  

Higher theme 
learners can: 

 

 

 

 Make a gingerbread 
man paperchain 

 Make a How to Look 
after yourself comic strip 

 Make an Autumn 
handprint tree with 
goals 

 Make an insect out of 
leaves 

 Make a paper doll of 
yourself 

 Make an adventure box 
using maps as a 
background 

 Make and decorate 
recycled materials for 
your adventure box 

 Make a mobile good 
luck charm for your 
home 

 Make a car crash test 
dummy 

 Make a clay model of 
someone that works 
in the transport 
industry 

 Make a 
comic/information 
poster about 
transport safety 

 Draw around your 
hand and fill with 
things that you like 
about yourself 

 Make an ‘I am’ 
collage 

 Make an inspirational 
tape and splatter 
painting 

 Design a menu board 
for your café 

 Make a paper mâché 
food model or teacup 
set 

 Make booklet covers 
for a menu 

 Make a rainbow 
acrostic poem art 
piece using your 
name 

 Make a Name 
sculpture 

 Make a creative 
“CV” 

 
 


